
Adelaide Showground Farmers’ Market Inc. (ASFM) 

ASFM Election Guidelines 2025 

 

Candidates Campaigning and Canvasing for Votes - ASFM Election Guidelines 

 

Campaigning at the Market: 

- All candidates may have printed copies of their own candidate profile as submitted with 

their nomination at their stalls or tables.  Candidates/and or their stalls can campaign for 

themselves only and not for other individuals or groups.  Printed material promoting 

other members (or groups of individuals) who are standing for election are not to be 

distributed or displayed by any other stallholders, market members or their 

representatives.  

- Candidates can campaign from their stalls during market opening hours at the 

Showground Farmers’ Market on Sundays 14, 21 and 28 September 2025.  Stallholder 

candidates must remain within the boundary of their stall while campaigning to avoid 

impacting on other stallholders or market customers. 

- If a candidate is not a stallholder, they may secure an area equivalent to no larger than 

one stallholder site with a trestle table and promotional material at the Market and 

campaign for votes from within this area on all or any of these Sundays 14, 21 and 28 

September 2025. This site will be set up adjacent to or as near as possible to the 

Information Stand. 

- Candidates may request an opportunity to address the election forum to be held on 

Sunday 28 September by sending such a request in writing by email with the subject 

heading “ Election Forum” to admin@adelaidefarmersmarket.com.au. If no such request 

is received an Election Forum will not be held. 

- If any such request is received, candidates will be provided an opportunity to speak at an 

election forum to be held at the Adelaide Showground Farmers’ Market after the close 

of the market from 1:00pm on Sunday 28 September 2025 at the market kitchen or 

similar approved area.   

- Candidates will be allowed 5 minutes each to address the audience to outline why they 

are standing for election and what they will bring to the ASFM committee.  A maximum 

of 20 minutes total will be provided at the end of the forum for questions and answers 

to all candidates. 

- Candidates are to limit their public campaigning at the market by the methods detailed 

above and at the times and dates outlined. 

 

Compliance:  

• All stallholder candidates must abide by ASFM Stallholder Rules and Responsibilities and 

code of conduct. 
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• Failure to comply with these guidelines may result in candidates being ineligible to stand for 

election at the AGM. 

 

Complaints regarding any breach of these guidelines or other matters relating to the 2025 ASFM 

committee election should be directed to the Public Officer in writing by: 

 

- email ‘Attention Public Officer’ to admin@adelaidefarmersmarket.com.au  

- by hand in a sealed envelope addressed to the Public Officer via the Information Stand at the 

market during the election period. 
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